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October 27, 2022 

 

To All Dranetz Customers and Suppliers, 

We are excited to inform you that we are moving our factory and headquarters to a new, modern 

facility about 1 mile away. We remain in Edison, NJ USA and expect to be fully operational in our 

new facility during the first week of November. 

 

Our new address is: 

Dranetz Technologies 

191 Talmadge Road 

Edison, NJ 08817 

 

Please change your records accordingly. 

 

Our office phone numbers, and email addresses will remain the same. The only change is the 

address.   

 

We have notified the shipping carriers and postal service of our move, so packages already in 

transit should be forwarded to our new address.  
 

  

 

We look forward to serving you from our new facility. Please feel free to reach out to us with any 

questions. 

 

Dranetz Technologies 
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